
 

APPRECIATION LETTER  

 

Date: July 8, 2025 

To 

Ms. Shobha Badarish 

Dear Ms. Shobha, 

Subject: Appreciation for Conducting POCSO and POSH Training at Genex Space 

 

We extend our heartfelt appreciation for conducting the POCSO and POSH training session 

for the Genex Space team on July 7, 2025. Your session was not only informative and 

engaging but also deeply impactful, providing our team with a clear understanding of these 

critical subjects. 

Your expertise, clarity, and compassionate delivery helped create a safe and open 

environment for meaningful learning and discussion. We are confident that the awareness and 

knowledge you have imparted will contribute greatly to fostering a more respectful, safe, and 

responsible workplace at Genex Space. 

Thank you once again for your time and dedication. We look forward to more such 

collaborations in the future. 

 

Regards 

 

Sujay Sreedhar 

CEO and Cofounder, Genex Space 

sujay@genex.space  
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